
From: d e b b i [mailto:dhess32@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 9:07 AM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
Please do not delay RIN 1210-AB79. It seems obvious to me that the general population, saving 
diligently for their retirement, should be able to trust that their advisors are acting in the clients 
best interest. 
 
After 6 years researching and drafting this rule originally, the DOL should accept these findings 
& avoid further delay in protecting consumers. 
 
Sincerely, 
Deborah Hess 
Lawrenceburg, KY 40342  
 


